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Eastway Primary is a GOOD School 

Dear Eastway Families,   

It is official! Following our recent inspection on 19th and 20th October, Ofsted have graded 
our school as GOOD in all areas.  

Our report is now out and available for you all to read. The inspectors really captured 
what makes our school so unique and celebrated the hard work that has gone on to 
improve our school in recent years. My favourite parts of the report are: 

“Pupils explained that the school is a caring and supportive learning community. 

Pupils said that staff know them well. A strong sense of family spirit permeates the 

school. Pupils are eager and happy to be in school. They value the nurturing support 

that staff provide. This helps pupils to feel safe in school.”  

“Since the previous inspection, the headteacher, senior leaders and governors have 

overhauled the quality of education that pupils receive at this school.” 

 

We thank you all for your continued support of our amazing school and for being part of 
the journey to improve Eastway and get the recognition that we all deserve. My heartfelt 
appreciation to all the families, children and staff who have work well together to 
achieve this result. I simply couldn’t be prouder. Congratulations Team Eastway! 

Mrs Morris  

 


